Having trouble viewing this email? Click here

** Alderman **

Michele Smith

Chicago's 43rd Ward



NATO Briefing

Also In This Issue

City Stickers
NATO Briefing

Introducing the New
City Sticker Will-Call
Program!
Save the Date: June 2 for
In-Ward City Sticker
Sales

Through May 22nd you can pre-pay for your City Sticker at our office and pick it up June 2nd without waiting in line! You must pre-pay in person and bring ALL of the concerns. following: a Renewal Form, check or money order made out to the Chicago City Clerk, and a copy of your Driver's License. Your City Sticker will be available for pick-up starting June 2nd during the 43rd Ward city sticker sale between 9am-2pm during regular office hours through Friday, June 29th. Click here for more information.

Of course, you can always simply buy your city sticker online and have it mailed to your house.



Dear Friends,

This year Chicago is host to the 25th North Atlantic Treaty Organization Summit, Sunday, May 20 and Monday May 21 at McCormick Place.

With the many protesters and dignitaries anticipated, the NATO Summit entails an increased need for security coordination. For almost a year, local, state and federal agencies have been preparing a detailed security plan which takes into account road closures, vehicular restricted zones, changes in public transportation and pedestrian routes.

For ALL Chicago neighborhoods, there will be MORE police on duty than usual and CTA will be running weekday schedules on the NATO weekend to help alleviate traffic concerns.

With the exception of some temporary road closures or public transportation delays, **any additional disruption** is not anticipated within the boundaries of the 43rd Ward. Our strong police presence will be maintained and our office will give you any updates as they come along. The city-wide plan is available on our website.

Important places to find more information:

Notifychicago.org for email and text updates CityofChicago.org/transportation (CDOT) Transitchicago.com (CTA)

http://webapps.cityofchicago.org/NotifyChicago for real-time street closure and event information.

You can contact the NATO Host Committee via email: info@chicagonato.org or visit their website for the most upto-date information www.chicagonato.org. As always, our office is available to answer any questions or concerns you may have.

43rd Ward Office 2523 N. Halsted www.ward43.org

Office Hours:

Monday
9a.m.-7p.m.
Tuesday-Thursday
9a.m.-6p.m.
Friday
9a.m.-12p.m. & 2p.m.-6p.m.

Contact us:
phone
773-348-9500
email
yourvoice@ward43.org

Sincerely,



43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

Forward email





This email was sent to yourvoice@ward43.org by <u>yourvoice@ward43.org</u> | <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe™</u> | <u>Privacy Policy</u>.

Michele Smith | 43rd Ward Alderman | 2523 N. Halsted | Chicago | IL | 60614